
	
To celebrate Sesame Street’s 50th anniversary, Big Bird is going 
on a road trip to many cities throughout the United States of 
America and has chosen to visit your city, Washington, DC!  For 
more information on the road trip, see 
https://www.sesameworkshop.org/press-room/press-releases/sesame-workshop-announces-
nationwide-road-trip-celebrate-sesame-streets 
 
During the road trip, Big Bird is looking to meet children ages 6-11 
who would like to the chance to appear on an episode of Sesame 
Street and speak with Big Bird on camera.  Previous acting or 
television experience is not required as we are looking to meet a 
diverse group of children with various interests, talents, 
backgrounds, and abilities.    
  
Filming will take place in Washington, DC on Thurs, June 6, 2019.   
 
To apply, please see the attached letters with instructions for 
submitting a release and photo and information about being invited 
to submit a video to our portal. 
 
If chosen, children will be paid $377.43 for their appearance.  They 
will need to obtain whatever Child Performer Labor Permit is 
required by your state and have an UTMA, UGMA, or Coogan 
trust account for Sesame Workshop to deposit at least 15% of the 
child’s earnings. 
 
Please understand that we can not make any promises as we will 
receive hundreds of submissions for very few roles. 
 
      Carolyn Volpe, PhD 
      Casting Director 
      RoadTrip.submissions@sesame.org
   


